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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Tonya M Scott

Date:

August 31, 2020 


Subject:
NADE Secretary End-Year Report 2020
Greetings, All:

This has truly been an interesting last six months, to say the least. With COVID-19 restrictions, we have all faced unusual challenges, not only professionally, but also personally. I would like to take this opportunity to thank the NADE Board and all those who continue to assist me during this period. My thanks to all who work diligently to provide information requested of them in a timely fashion. Your assistance was greatly appreciated. 

I prepared the minutes for the NADE Mid Year Board Meeting held in Baltimore, February 23-25, 2020. The minutes were reviewed and approved by the President and the NADE Board. The minutes have been posted to the NADE website for review. 
I have maintained communications with the President and other members, as well as followed up on any outstanding actions items. I have participated in conference calls, as scheduled by the President. 
I will distribute electronic copies of the end year reports of all NADE Board members, appointed Directors, appointed Representatives and Committee Chairs, as requested by the President, for review/discussion. Due to COVID-19 restrictions, the NADE Training Conference for 2020, original scheduled to be held in Helena, Montana was cancelled.
It has been my honor to serve NADE; I look forward to continuing to serve NADE, at the request of NADE President Sara Winn, through the 2020-2021 year.  Thank you all for your assistance, and dedication to the NADE membership. I continue to be deeply humbled to work and know such an AWESOME group of individuals.
I thank you for the opportunity to serve.
Tonya M Scott

NADE Secretary
